
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, DC. 
 
 
Re: WGLE antenna replacement 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
 
 
 This is to confirm the proper installation of the replacement directional antenna 
system at the WGLE transmitter site in Cridersville Ohio.   The antenna is the same type, 
FMD-3B manufactured by ERI, as the previous antenna and is certified by the 
manufacturer to have identical performance to the previous antenna.   The antenna was 
installed by the manufacturer.   The crew from the manufacturer reported no problems in 
this installation.  An accompanying surveyor’s statement certifies the proper azmuth 
orientation.  I therefore certify that to the best of my knowledge the antenna was properly 
installed.   
 
 
 
 
Bill Ryan     P.E. 
E-55970 
 
 
 
 
Engineer Qualifications: 
First class Radiotelephone License since 1955 
Professional Engineer Licensed in the State of Ohio 
Experience in Broadcast field since 1956 
 


